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Locey, David (DEC)

From: New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
<nysdec@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: 09-03-2014   14:38
To: Locey, David (DEC)
Subject: 3021 Orchard Park Road Site (Orchard Park, Erie Co.) - Public Comment Invited on 

Brownfield Application and Work Plan

You are subscribed to receive updates from DEC. Links to receive help or to change your preferences 
are provided below. Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 
Brownfield Cleanup Program Public Notice 

  
The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received a 
Brownfield Cleanup Program (BCP) application and a Remedial Investigation/Interim 
Remedial Measures/Alternatives Analysis Work Plan from 3021–3041 Orchard Park 
Road LLC and Comprehensive Cancer Services Oncology, P.C. for a site known as the 
3021 Orchard Park Road Site, site ID #C915289. This site is located in the Town of 
Orchard Park, within the County of Erie, and is located at 3021 Orchard Park Road. 
  
Comments regarding this application must be submitted no later than October 3, 
2014. The application can be reviewed at: 
  
Buffalo & Erie County Public Library 
Orchard Park Branch 
4570 S. Buffalo Street 
Orchard Park, NY 14127 
  
Information regarding the site, the application, and how to submit comments can be 
found at http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/60058.html or send comments to David 
Locey, NYSDEC-Region 9, 270 Michigan Avenue, Buffalo, NY 14203; 
david.locey@dec.ny.gov or 716-851-7220. 
  
General information about New York's Brownfield Cleanup Program can be found at 
http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/8450.html  
  
Please do not respond to this email. Replies go to an untended mailbox. If you 
have questions about the site identified above, please use the contact information 
provided. 
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Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address, or stop subscriptions at any time 
on your Subscriber Preferences Page. Please visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com if you have questions 
or problems with the subscription service. 

This service is provided to you by New York State Department of Environmental Conservation. We 
respect your right to privacy and welcome your feedback. 

Connect with DEC on Facebook and Twitter 

This email was sent to dplocey@gw.dec.state.ny.us using GovDelivery, on behalf of: New York State Department of 
Environmental Conservation · 625 Broadway · Albany, NY 12233 · (518) 402-8013 
 

 


